
From: Joanna Lee [JoannaLee@Halstead.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 4:16 PM
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject: transfer fee

The imposed regulations on coops and condos should NOT be imposed. Thank you

Joanna Lee Hempel

Senior Vice President

Member, Real Estate Board of New York

831 Broadway, NY, NY  10003
Tel:   212.381.6537/Fax:  646.775.6537

e.mail:  joannalee@halstead.com

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This e mail is for the named addressees only. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it from your files. If 
you do not wish to receive commercial emails from me in the future and like to "Opt-Out" please click email address 
at end of this email and hit send or reply back to your sender with subject "remove me from your list." All information 
is from sources deemed reliable but is subject to errors, omissions, change of price, prior sale or withdrawal without 
notice. No representation is made as to accuracy of any description. All measurements and square footage are 
approximate and all information should be confirmed by customer. All rights to content, photographs and graphics 
reserved to Broker.

JoannaLee@Halstead.com
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